From: Mariarosario Barcenilla <maria.barcenilla@iescanadareal.es> 
Sent: Monday, September 5, 2022 6:25 PM
Subject: Erasmus + mobility for Spanish students

Dear Sir/ Madam,

This email is to request information regarding schools in your country who could host Spanish students as part of the mobility European program Erasmus+.

Our high school is planning on sending grade 9-10 students (14-15 years old) on a sort of (exchange) program, for an academic term next academic year; additionally, we would like to also send students for a shorter period this current academic year (2022/23). 

One of our goals is to recruit trustworthy information about potential school candidates who could provide us with openings for our students in their campus. Furthermore it would be extremely useful to develop our initiative to consolidate the advantages of a different educational system in our own students. 
Therefore, we would be very grateful if you could advise us on Secondary (or comprehensive) schools who might be interested in accommodating our request. 

Much appreciated and many thanks in advance. Best regards,
Maria B. 
-- 
Maria Barcenilla
English Department
IB Cañada Real

